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2017 CLUB COMMITTEE  
 
NEXT CLUB COMP 
Sunday 24th June 2018 
- 6:30am at the Bluff 
 

NEXT CLUB MEETING  

Wednesday 27th June 2018 
- 7:00pm at The Duporth 
 

 

 

 President ï  
Vice President ï  

Treasurer ï  
 

Secretary ï 
         Contest Director - 

              
                Web Master  -  
            Social Director  - 

First Aid Officer  ï 
Gear Steward  ï 

OIC BBQ  ï 

Kevin Annetts 
Paul Tuckett 
Danni Wilson & 
Cathy Emery 
Peter Stock 
Drew Coulter & 

Greg Springer           
Paul Fleming 
Gordan Miller 
Paul Tuckett 
Tony Willett 
Ashley & Pete  

 
CONTACT US 
Mail:      PO Box 794, Mooloolaba, QLD 4557  
Web:      www.alexmalclub.org.au 
Phone:  Bill 0418 713 356, Stocky 0411 171 349 

 
 
Email:          web@alexmalclub.org.au  
Facebook:  The Alexandra Headland Malibu Club  
 
 

 

Presidents Point Of View 
 

On behalf of Alex Mal Club want to thank all of our sponsors who support us each year to make the Winter 

Classic so successful as without the support of them the event would not take place so thank you to all of the 

35 Sponsors that contributed to make the event happen. A special pat on the back to every competitor that 

entered the contest and watching the heats semis and the finals the standard of longboarding was so unreal in 

the offshore conditions all day and Congratulations to all the finalist and the winners  

Special mention to Drew Coulter our contest director who started working on their event with me 6 months ago 

also to Danielle and Cath and Tia for all their efforts. 

Thanks so much to Amanda Davidson for the amazing artwork so many great comments on the T Shirt and 

Poster and the classic looking Trophies. 

Gilles and Andrea from Scream Printing did a fantastic job on all the printing so thanks guys so much. 

To all the Alex club members who helped set up 5am each morning and there after the last heat each day to 

pack it all away so Thanks so much. 

http://www.alexmalclub.org.au/
mailto:web@alexmalclub.org.au


Special thanks to Damian Coulter and Paul Tuckett for their commentating on the mike for the entire contest 

also big thanks to Stocky for his great efforts with the draw and judging and tally sheets and to Tony Willett for 

caring the trailer around in the dark for 3 days. Also to Jimmyôs Catering for feeding us great food over the 

event. 

Sponsorship is already looking strong for next yearôs event with 2 new sponsors coming on board after seeing 

this event on the weekend so thatôs great news for the 2019 Winter Classic. 

 

Keep your fins wet  

 

Kevi 

 

The Directors Cut 
 
Gôday longboarders I hope yor all warm and well in this awesome winter month of june. Well it has been a big 
week with our winter longboard classic being run over three days of near perfect winter weather, with blue 
skies, offshore winds and clean crisp little waves at pincushion maroochydore. Over the past two weeks we 
have had great waves up and down our beaches and on the points, then a week out form the comp we had a 
declining swell with no more swell coming and nothing on the forecast. ñpanick stationsò I hit the panick button 

and started checkig all availiable beach breaks. We are so lucky to have ariver mouth that always produces 
something in the way of surf banks, so the decision was made on Tuesday that pinnies was our saving grace 
and she did not dissapoint.  
 
Over three days we managed to surf 12 devisions with sixty one events and 120 single entries and 170 entered 
spots overall to achieve another epic winter longboard classic competition. I cant say enough good things about 
all the awesome people that pitch in and work hard over the weekend to make this all possible, your all 
champions and play a vital role in the success of a agreat event. I just want to thank everybody who helps out 
in any way at all over the course of the comp your all legend and thank you so much for your efforts. The early 

morning crew standing there shivering at 5am in the morning in the cold putting up with my grumpyness as i 
pull up and start cracking the shits, you guys need a medal. And a chest to pin it on, haha.  
  
A massive thankyou to all our sponsors , without your support there is no comp. a massive thankyou to all 

competitiors for entering and surfing regardless of conditions with a smile on your faces. A massive thankyou to 
our committee for your tireless efforts over the whole year. A massive thankyou to danielle and cath, the 
amount of work these girls do behind the scenes would knock your socks off. A massive thankyou toour 
president kevin annetts, the amount of work he does is phenominal. And a special thankyou to mitch surman 
for his selfless beautiful act of generosity in handind a competitors prize board he won to danielle wilson, that 

was one of the highlights of the weekend , thanks mitch if im a good boy she might give me a go of the new 
stick. Ok guys we might have a club comp this weekend and need to sort some teams for the fun in th sun so 
see you Sunday, be there or be square. 
 

See you in the soup, 
 
Drew 

 
 

From the Treasurers 
 
Howdy all 
 
I hope everyone enjoyed the Winter Classic weekend. I know I did!! Being held up the beach at Maroochy gave 
us some awesome conditions and nice waves. Everyone put in a massive effort which made everything run 
pretty smoothly. We don't have any financials to report yet, however I think we have done quite well. The food 
tent was a hit with competitors especially Brendan Dowd who travels all the way from Victoria for a Jimmy's 
dukkah chicken burger. Cath was the raffle ticket seller extraordinaire. The Belcher Hayden raffle board sold 
out too. The MS board and the Beachbeat Pacer were not far off a sell-out either. Thanks to all of our generous 
sponsors for your ongoing support. Gilles and Andrea did an amazing job with the t-shirts, hoodies, posters and 
comp bags as well. Thanks legends. We still have hoodies for sale $40 each so grab one at the next comp this 
weekend. The highlight for me was being given the competitors board from Mitch Surman who actually won it... 
Love ya bud. I am one lucky chicky.  
 
See you all on Sunday 



 

Dani and Cath 
 

Committeeôs Contacts  
 

If there are any questions please contact us! 
 
President:            Kevin Annetts kevin@kevinannettsproperty.com.au 
 
Secretary:            Peter Stock thesurfdog@optusnet.com.au 
 
Vice President:    Paul Tuckett paul.tuckett@ambulance.qld.gov.au 
 
Editor:                  Tia Coulter tiacoulter1@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer:            Danielle Wilson daniwil77@gmail.com 
 
Contest Director:  Drew Coulter drewcoulter71@gmail.com 
 
Gear Steward:     Tony Willett twillett3@bigpond.com 
 

 
 

Facebook: Alexandra Headland Malibu Club 
 

 
 

 

Instagram: Alexmalclub 
 
 

 

 
 

Up Coming Dates  
 

 

Winter Longboard Classic                          Fri 15th/Sat 16th/Sun 17th Jun 2018    The Bluff 

Old Mal Rally                                                Sat 11th Aug 2018              6:30am at The Bluff 

Jnr Longboard Competition                       Sat 9th Sep 2018                                  The Bluff 

AHMC Presentation Day   Sat 9th Dec 2018                           Pierce Park 

AHMC AGM     Wed 24th Jan 2018                           Duporth Tavern 

Sign On Day     Sun 29th Jan 2018                            The Bluff  

January Alex Club Comp    Sun 29th Jan 2018                           The Bluff 

For info on Longboard Events go to www.australianlongboarding.com   

 
                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

MEETING AGENDA 
                                       7pm Duporth Tavern 

Social Mediaôs  

mailto:kevin@kevinannettsproperty.com.au
mailto:thesurfdog@optusnet.com.au
mailto:paul.tuckett@ambulance.qld.gov.au
mailto:tiacoulter1@gmail.com
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Discussions Decisions Action By 

Old Mal Rally   

Fun in the Sun   

 
          Feel free to add items for discussion and table them at this meeting if you want a say, or if you can help.  

 

  
Plenty more photos from the whole weekend on our Facebook Page courtesy of Paul Newman. 

The lovely lady behind our Winter Classic artwork! ï Amanda Davidson Winner of the junior girls ï Tia Coulter 

Bluey and Cath! 

Alannah Power in the Open Womenôs! 

Kai Annettôs in the Logger division 
Our very own treasurer ï Cath Emery! 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  

Cody Coulter in his Logger heat Tim Renouf on a nice little one! 

Over 65ôs men 

heading out for 

their heat! 

Wayne Mercer one a nice little runner.. Kim Presgrave in the Over 65ôs!  

Gilles 

doing a 

nice 

cut-

back! 

Mick 

Vaisney

making 

a lovely 

turn! 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  

Jason Jewry on his backhand! Brad Sultmann on a good little pearler! 

Paul Tuckett and his 8-footer! 

Steve Nixon in the Retro division! 

The 1st place getter of the Retro - Josh Berigan Springer on wave of the day! 

Left: 

Sponsor of 

the Winter 

Classic 

event - 

Owen 

Cavanagh 

on a nice 

one! 

Mitch Surman layinô back! 


